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Heller Announces More than $2.3 Million for Bus Transfer Center
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Washoe County Regional Transportation Commission $2,302,560 for the Reno and Sparks intermodal transfer centers project. 

“Washoe County has experienced rapid growth that has resulted in congestion and delays in high traffic areas.  Increasing public transportation opportunities will help solve some of the transportation needs in Washoe County.  Finding innovative solutions to overcome current and future transportation challenges is important to the quality of life for Washoe County residents.  I am pleased these funds have been made available for this project,” said Heller.
The Reno and Sparks intermodal transfer centers project will include bus bays, transit islands, a plaza, improvements and upgrades to the grounds, automatic ticket machines, seating areas and other passenger services. 
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